
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING 

A public meeting of the Gresham Redevelopment Commission Budget 

Committee will be held at 6 p.m. on Tuesday, the 11th day of May 2021, at 

which time the fiscal year 2021/22 budget document for the Rockwood-

West Gresham Urban Renewal Area will be considered by the Budget 

Committee.  

The purpose of the meeting is to receive the budget message and to receive 

comment from the public on the budget.  In conformance with the 

governor’s limitations on public gatherings, this meeting will be conducted 

electronically. 

This is a public meeting where deliberation of the Budget Committee will 

take place.  Details regarding how to attend and participate are expected to 

be available on the City of Gresham website by Friday, May 7, 2021. 

A copy of the proposed budget document is scheduled to be available for 

inspection online at www.GreshamOregon.gov/UrbanRenewal on or after 

Wednesday, May 5, 2021. 

Emily Bower 

Executive Director and Budget Officer 


